
We are excited to announce that registrations for March Break are now open! This year's theme, "Exploring Unique
Animals," promises an engaging and educational experience for our young learners. From thrilling field trips to the
aquarium and zoo, we have planned a week filled with activities to ignite their curiosity about the marvels of the animal
kingdom.

Register your children now for a week full of excitement.

🗓 Date: March 11 to 15, 🕘 Time: 9 AM to 4 PM

Secure their spot now:
📞 (905) 709-9990, 
📧 info@childrenforpeace.ca, 
📍 12 Morgan Ave, Thornhill, L3T 1R1

As we bid farewell to January, we warmly welcome
February with various celebrations. These
moments allow us to express gratitude for the
enriching experiences life has presented to us. On
the final day of January, we took a moment to
reflect on the positive moments from the past
month. Now, let's embark on a journey of exciting
events planned for February.
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Every Tuesday, we actively participate in the international project known as Giving Tuesday. 
Dedicated to spreading kindness globally, we engage in various acts of giving,
whether through financial contributions to children-based organizations, dedicating time to community
projects, or simply sharing smiles with those we encounter. What ideas do you have for Giving
Tuesday?

February is teeming with exciting national and international
days and events. From Pizza Day to Dentist Day, we are
thrilled to celebrate these occasions in our school community.
To stay informed about the list of events this month, please
visit the following link: Canadian Heritage - Important
Commemorative Days.

GIVING TUESDAY
LET'S PRACTICE GIVING AND GENEROSITY

On February 17, let yourself be inspired
by Random Acts of Kindness Day and
spread joy to those you encounter. This
day encourages people to perform good
deeds and celebrate the pay-it-forward
mentality. It serves as a reminder that
engaging in acts of kindness brightens
someone else's day and positively
impacts our own. Being kind to others
contributes to our happiness and
prompts us to extend the same kindness
to ourselves. Remember, kindness
doesn't have to be grand; sometimes,
even the smallest gesture can have the
most significant impact.

In February, our focus is on introducing students to a variety
of musical instruments through a creative and unique
approach. Instead of traditional music classes, children will
have the opportunity to explore different instruments. Each
week, guest musicians will perform, showcasing their
instruments and inspiring students to discover their musical
preferences.

Our after-school programs offer diverse activities, including
cooking, science, crafts, math, etc. The project-oriented
approach makes our program unique, allowing students to
choose and explore a project from different perspectives over
time. These programs run Monday to Friday from 3:45 to 7 pm,
providing students with a rich and engaging after-school
experience.
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